
 

 
 
 

 

    

Iḷisaġvik College | 907.852.3333 | PO Box 749 Utqiaġvik (Barrow), AK 99723 
ALASKA’S ONLY TRIBAL COLLEGE 

July 28, 2022 

Mr. David Vadiveloo 
North Slope Borough School District 
PO BOX 169  
Utqiaġvik, Alaska 99723 
 

Dear Superintendent Vadiveloo, 

This letter is to inform you that the Iḷisaġvik College Board of Trustee seat for the North 
Slope Borough School District, currently held by Nora Jane Burns, is expiring on December 
31, 2022. 

This seat is for the full-term below: 
Seat Begin End 

NSBSD December 31, 2022 December 31, 2027 

If you are interested in reappointing Mrs. Burns or wish to nominate another 
representative for the five-year term, please send your letter of recommendation to our 
office as soon as possible. I will then forward your recommendation to the NSB Mayor’s 
Office for the NSB Assembly to consider at their next scheduled meeting.  

If you have any questions, you may reach me at (907) 852-1820 or 
clarissa.pelia@ilisagvik.edu. I have included my mailing information below: 

Iḷisaġvik College 
PO BOX 749 
Utqiaġvik, Alaska, 99723 
 
Sincerely, 

    
Justina Wilhelm, MSW    Clarissa Pelia 
President     Executive Assistant to the President | Board Secretary 
Email: justina.wilhelm@ilisagvik.edu    Email: clarissa.pelia@ilisagvik.edu 
 
CC: Chelsi Overby, NSBSD Board Secretary 
Debby Edwardson, Ilisagvik College Chairperson  
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